
From: MLearner [mailto:mzlearner@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 8:03 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Comment to SEC Re: Northern Pass 
 
If Northern Pass was ever needed (and that need was debatable), it is clear that it's time has passed and 
it is now clearly NOT needed nor is it in the public interest to pursue building it. 
 
Energy Efficiency and renewables have and are continuing to combine to lower electricity consumption 
and that lower consumption will continue into the future.  
 
Additionally land purchase practices have been discovered which are at best questionable. What other 
practices, statements and expenses are questionable?  
 
NH should be protected from this boondoggle because it will negatively impact the North Country 
aesthetically and economically.  
 
Please do the right thing and deny Northern Pass.  
 
Thank you for considering my comments. 
 
Marilyn Learner 
Hollis 
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